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31st January 2018 

Dear Ms Onslow,
I am very interested in applying for the position of a summer intern, as advertised on your website.  I am currently completing my final year of the undergraduate degree in Business and Law at Dublin Institute of Technology. 

I am particularly interested in working for Byrne Wallace as my primary interest lies in commercial and corporate law, an area which your firm has extensive experience with. I would thoroughly enjoy the opportunity to experience working in a variety of departments which you offer throughout the internship. In particular, I have a strong interest in the area of data protection which I have based my thesis on. I have noted that Byrne Wallace are the first Irish law firm to receive ISO 27001 which highlights your dedication to data security and management. Your company encourages a supportive and integrative work environment alongside stimulating practice areas, and I believe that I could thrive under these conditions. 

I note that you are seeking an individual with basic legal experience.  Having nearly completed my undergraduate degree, I have gained valuable legal experience and understanding. This course has enabled me to develop a greater understanding and interest for the Irish legal and justice system. During my time as a student, I have studied all the necessary modules which I feel will greatly aid my throughout this position. In addition, I am aware that an ability to work effectively with clients is imperative to the success of this role.  My role as senior store advisor, in Elverys Intersport has provided me with a strong sense of customer service, and also developed my communication and interpersonal skills. Additionally, attention to detail is also integral to the role, in particular when preparing sales reports and overseeing financial transactions.
I am a keen team player as demonstrated through many group projects in which I have participated both in college, employment and on the sporting field. I have also held many leadership roles, most recently as part of the employee representative group at Elverys Intersport. This role required good listening and networking skills which I can appreciate is vital to the role of a solicitor.   I understand that this training programme involves a high level of commitment that I am fully capable of providing. Upon completion of the programme, I would envisage myself as a long-term and valued member of your staff. 
I would be pleased to attend for interview at any convenient time and look forward to hearing from you.
Yours sincerely,
Hollie Kearns
